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Dear Mayor Wilson, 
 
The Parks and Recreation Advisory Board has put forward a positive 
recommendation for the following event to receive a fee waiver, pending council 
approval.  
 
Swing for Life Softball Tournament—Big Cottonwood LHM Complex, April 26 & 
27 from 7:30am-9pm.  Fee is $2000.00 
An all-volunteer Softball tournament to promote breast cancer awareness, the Swing 
for Life Softball Tournament, donates all its proceeds to the Huntsman Cancer 
Foundation. All participants are Utah high school softball players. The organization 
is asking to waive the fee for the Cottonwood LHM Complex for their event. 
  
Please see the supplemental materials included for more information on this 
application. 
 
Thank you for your time and consideration, 
 
Martin Jensen 
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SWING FOR LIFE 
KATHY C HOWA 
244 WEST CHLOE 
MIDVALE UT  84047 
 
Re: Charity Application for SWING FOR LIFE 
 
Dear KATHY C HOWA: 
 
The Division of Consumer Protection received your application for registration 
under the Charitable Solicitations Act ("Act").  Based on the information that you 
provided, your application appears to meet the requirements for registration 
under the Act. 
 
Enclosed is the charitable solicitations permit.  This permit expires October 1, 
2019.  The Charitable Solicitations Act requires each charitable organization to 
renew their permit on an annual basis.   
 
Also, please be advised that the application you provided is subject to further 
review.  If necessary, our office may be contacting you for further information. 
 
Additionally, this letter is an acknowledgment of compliance and not an 
endorsement of the charitable organization.   
 
If you have any questions please call. 
  
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Shauna B. DeWolf, Administrative Assistant 
Utah Division of Consumer Protection 
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STATE OF UTAH 

DEPARTMENT OF COMMERCE 

DIVISION OF CONSUMER PROTECTION 
 

REGISTRATION 
 
EFFECTIVE DATE:  10/15/2018 
 
EXPIRATION DATE:  10/01/2019 
 
 ISSUED TO:  SWING FOR LIFE 
  244 West Chloe 
  Midvale UT  84047 
  
REFERENCE NUMBER(S), CLASSIFICATION(S) & DETAILS(S) 
 7061853-CHAR   Charitable Organization 
 
54% of contributions REPORTED to be used in charitable purpose 
 

 
Director, Division of Consumer Protection 

 
STATEMENT: THE STATE OF UTAH MAKES NO CERTIFICATION AS TO THE CHARITABLE WORTHINESS 

OF ANY ORGANIZATION ON WHOSE BEHALF A SOLICITATION IS MADE NOR AS TO THE MORAL 
CHARACTER OF THE HOLDER OF THE PERMIT 
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Dear Softball Coaches, 

 
I am happy that you decided to join us in our annual Swing for Life Pink Breast Cancer 

Tournament. You are required attend the Opening Ceremony and Media vs. Coaches game on 
April 27, 2019 at 2:45 P.M. 

Enclosed you will find a donation form for your athletes to get donations.  They can play 
in somebody’s name if they choose to do so.  Coaches, you are their advocates, please ask 
every day how they are doing with donations and encourage them to do a good job!  

All checks are made out to Swing for Life and are tax deductable.  The foundation is a 501c 
(3) and all proceeds are donated to the Huntsman Cancer Foundation where 100% goes to 

research.  No other facility can do this but, because of Jon Huntsman Sr., he is able underwrite 
all expenses for this to happen.  Your team can make an appointment with me and get a special 

free team tour of the Huntsman Cancer Institute.  As far as insurance, we are covered by the 

UHSAA as part of your season schedule.   

 
*******I no longer work at Rowland Hall so please note address change! 

 
If you choose to do your own game instead of the tournament, coaches will need to pick 

a game, get shirt sizes, and contact other teams to see if they want to take part in the event.  
Either way is fine. All uniforms must have numbers in the official place by the NFHS rules. 

There will be a prize for the team that raises the most money, the individual that raises 

the most money and the coach of the team that raises the most money. 
Swing for Life has already cleared it with the UHSAA and the umpire association for legal 

uniforms and rules; coaches won’t need to worry about any of this. 
 

You will need to bring the following items with you to the event. 

 
1. Insurance waivers on each participant 

2. Swing for Life donations 
         4.  A cheap toy for the Primary Children’s Hospital 

 
The participants may want to bring extra money to buy souvenirs at the event: 

1. Wristbands $1 

Swing for Life 

K a t h y  H o w a ,  P r e s i d e n t  

 



2. Bracelets 
3. Back packs 

4. Tattoo’s 
5. Moustaches 

6. Necklaces  

7. Extra T-Shirts $10 
8. Texas Roadhouse sandwiches, drinks, and candy will be on sale both days as well. 

 
If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact me at (801) 971-0754 or via e-mail 

kathyhowa@rowlandhall.org.  I look forward to seeing you in April and thank you for your 
support of this worthy cause. 
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